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Capital Plan Public EnQaQement 

Dear Mayor and Council. 

I am writing to let you know that we are starting the first phase of public engagement regarding our next four-year 

Capital Plan. The public are being invited to visit our City Lab at 511 West Broadway (first floor, Crossroads 
Bui ld ing) this weekend to provide their input on the types of infrastructure and assets that are important to them. 

Dates and times: 

• Fri. Apr. 13 - 11 am to 7 pm 

• Sat. Apr. 14 - 10 am to 4 pm 
• Sun. Apr. 15 - 10 am to 4 pm 

We will also be launching a Talk Vancouver survey shortly, which will be available until April 30. That input w ill be 
shared with you as part of the presentation of the Draft Capital Plan in May. An invitation only session with key 

stakeholders, along with meetings with some key community groups, are also planned for later this month. 

We will be engaging in further public engagement activities to solicit input on the draft plan, includ ing using an 
online ideation platform, once that has been developed and shared with Council. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Rena Kendall-Craden with any questions regard ing this matter. 

Best, 

Paul 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 
City of Vancouver I 453 W 12th Avenue 

Vancouver I BC V5Y 1V4 
604.873. 7666 I paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
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